

Michael Jackson was one of the most famous singers in the world. He was born in 1958 in the United States. As a child, he sang with his brothers in a group called *The Jackson 5*.

Michael was **more talented** than many singers of his time. He was also **more energetic** than most performers on stage. His dance moves were **faster** and **more exciting** than those of many other artists. People loved his concerts because they were **bigger** and **more spectacular** than many others.

His album *Thriller* was the **best-selling** album in history for many years. It was also one of the **most successful** albums ever made. Many people believe that Michael Jackson was the **greatest** pop artist of his generation.

Today, his music is still **more popular** than the music of many singers from the 1980s. Songs like *Billie Jean* and *Beat It* remain among the **most famous** songs in pop music.

Activities

1. Underline the comparatives in the text.

Example: **more talented**

2. Circle the superlatives in the text.

Example: **the most famous**

3. Complete the chart.

Adjective	Comparative	Superlative
famous	more famous	the most famous
talented	_____	_____
energetic	_____	_____
exciting	_____	_____
successful	_____	_____
great	_____	_____

4. Answer the questions.

1. Was Michael Jackson more energetic than most performers?
2. What was the best-selling album mentioned in the text?
3. Which songs are among the most famous in pop music?
4. Why did people love his concerts?

5. Write your own sentences.

- Michael Jackson was _____ than many singers.
- *Thriller* was one of the _____ albums in history.
- His concerts were _____ than many others.